
 

 

 

A book about 

moving to Year 1 
 

Welcome to Kahlo Class! 

 

 

 



 

Your new teacher will be Miss Wiseman! 

You will also have the support of Miss King. 

  

 

 

 

 



 

In the mornings, you will come through our classroom 

door (opposite Kipling Lions nursery). The door will 

open at 8.40, and close at 8.50. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Then you will hang your coat on your peg in the 

cloakroom. 

 

 



In Year 1, we go to lunch at 12. We play on the KS1 

playground. The adults outside make sure there is lots 

of fun things to do! 

 

 

 Every day I will need to bring: a water bottle, a book 

bag, my reading record, my reading book…. and a 

smile! 

 

 

 

 

          

 

            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In the autumn term we will be exploring the topic 



‘Out and About’.  

Here are some clues about what to expect! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I can’t wait for September! What a great time we are 

going to have learning together in Year 1! 

Have a SUPER summer break! 

 

 


